

Drumcondra, Dublin 9 Tel: +353 (0) 1 8307033

Whitworth Road,

Fax: +353 (0) 1 8307787

Email: info@ncbi.ie Web: www.ncbi.ie

Mr Tony Ellis and The People's Photography Community c/o Saint Stephen's Green Dublin 2

3 August 2012

Re: People's Photography Ireland

Dear Tony

On behalf of my colleagues, the board and our service users, may I thank you and your fellow photographers for the donation of €2,500 recently received as the proceeds of your recent exhibition.

This extremely generous gesture will make a significant difference to the services and support that NCBI can offer its service users and I would be grateful if you could pass on my thanks to everyone who supported the event, both in the preparation and on the weekend itself.

NCBI is a not-for-profit organisation which provides information, advice, support, rehabilitation services and other training designed to assist people who are living with sight loss to do so independently. There are over 16,500 people on NCBI's database, a number that is growing every year and such donations are essential in maintaining our service levels.

Once again, thank you very much for your contained hard work and support and we look forward to working with you and assisting in any way possible with your future endeavours.

ours sincerely

Fergal O'Sullivan

Head of Fundraising